Group of Institutions

Ref No:- QIF/IC/24/142 1st October 2024
NOTICE
Intended For Hostel Students (Girls)
Regarding Maintenance of Discipline in Hostels

It has come to the notice of undersigned that some Girls students in hostel are
involved in some kind of mischievous activities due to which the fresher
students are being disturbed sometimes at the wee hours of the day. The
management has taken a very serious note of this as this falls under the act of
Ragging which is strictly prohibited in hostel and ca:mpils. Any student involved
in such kind of activity will be dealt strictly as per the criminal law of the country

All the hostel students are hereby advised to to maintain exemplary
discipline/good behavior in Hostels

Executive Director
Copy to:-

» Director-QGl/QIFGOI

» Associate Director

» Faculty/Staff Members

» Chief Hostel Warden/Hostel Warden

» Hostel Notice Board & WhatsApp Group



